Tech Exposed

STATEMENT 5TH SEPT 2024

Yesterday, my executive team brought to my attention that a (now former)
member of my team had been plagiarizing content from other sites. We at Tech
Exposed would like to make it clear that we do not tolerate that type of action
and do not support it. This person does not follow the values of Tech Exposed,
and we have parted ways with this person.

All articles by this person have been removed from the website but will continue
to be stored off-site, if there is a specific need that requires access to these
posts and their plagiarism reports please feel free to email me at
yafia@techexposed.co and | will be happy to assist and provide.

To keep this from happening again and make sure we continue to follow our
standards which you can read here, All articles will be audited over the next
couple of days and checked for both Plagiarism and Al Usage. Not to mention, All
future articles will be checked for these things before the release.

For now, Tech Exposed will pause the release of any articles until Sunday, 8th of
September 2024 while we audit all other articles and adjust all processes to make
sure something like this happens again.

Finally, | would like to personally apologize to anyone we have plagiarised, what

happened does not reflect our mission or values and | will personally make sure
this does not happen again.

Thank you for understanding.

Youssef Afia
Director and Founder



